-fishery- Steve Fiorentino reports that the committee
meeting was cancelled due to conflicts with members. Steve

has reached out to DNR representative to schedule and get
updates. The spring fish survey was not ready. The current
focus has been on surveying surrounding lakes with similar

committees and developing a potential sponsor list for
fundraising.

Lake “facts”-posted on website
Lake Alliance Report-farmers (in general) did not draw down

water table.
Board discussion-no advancement in water pumping. The

MOU was extended by 2 years.
Adjourn at 10:40am-Steve F 15t and Mike B, 5-0 in favor

Respectfully submitted by Steve Fiorentino, Secretary JLRPD |




